
Vaping amongst adolescents: Preventive and clinical support by General 
Practitioners and Paediatricians in Australia

Are you a GP/ GP registrar or Paediatricians/ Paediatric registrar working with children at your
practice?
This is an opportunity for you to participate in an online survey investigating Australian GPs’ and Paediatricians’
views and support for helping adolescents to quit vaping

This study is being conducted by Federation University Australia

👉👉 Survey Duration: 10-15 minutes 

👉👉Approved by Human Research Ethics Committee at Federation University Australia (2023/048)

📲📲 Access the Survey: By clicking the link or scanning the QR code]        

https://federation.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eSgIMTiIN7oOo6y

Contact: 
Professor Dr Muhammad Aziz Rahman;Email: ma.rahman@federation.edu.au

Dr Naima Nimmi; Email: nnimmi@students.federation.edu.au

Co-Investigators:🌟🌟Dr Bindu Joseph,⚕Dr Habib Bhurawala
(Paediatrician)🩺🩺Professor Smita Shah (General Practitioner)🩺🩺Dr Anita 
Munoz (General Practitioner)⚕Dr Raj Khilan (Paediatrician)
“Shape the future, make a difference. Your insights on vaping cessation for young 
individuals in Australia will contribute towards a generous donation of $500 to 'Save the 
Children Australia' when we reach the target sample size and data collection is completed. 
Let's create a healthier world together!

🤝🤝 Together, we can make a difference! 🤝🤝
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